
 

Good Practices 2015 candidatures 

 

ONLY 14 DAYS LEFT UNTIL THE AWARDS DEADLINE!!! 

 

To include your Good Practice among the candidates for the International Awards Design 

for All Foundation 2016 

 

It’s easy! 
 

To check if your product, service or project can be selected just click here. 

 

It the result is positive you can candidate by filling this form and you will receive the 

“Design for All Good Practice” label very soon. 
 

All Good Practices 2015 will be displayed in Paris at the URBACCESS fair in March 22nd 

and 23rd and the 5 best ones will receive the trophy during the Awards Ceremony. 

 

Attached: Form and Terms and Conditions 

 

To know more: Design for All Foundation 

 

For any doubt or query please write to awards@designforall.org including the word "support" 

in the subject line. 

 

Design for All Foundation, C/Piquer, 29, Baixos 1 (08004 – Barcelona) Tel.  
+34 93 470 51 18 

 

IMMA BONET 

 

Executive Patron 

 

C/ Piquer, 29, Baixos 1 

 

08004-Barcelona 

 



Tel. +34 93 470 51 18 / +34 607 22 74 84 

 

Fax +34 93 371 76 49 

 

ibonet@designforall.org 

 

www.designforall.org 

 

 


